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To: 5.1.2e

Cc: §1.2¢ 5.512e szl 5.1, invws.n; 1. EENCAFCNNEET) NN o minvws.ni]; EXER,
BB BB LR @minvws.nl]

From: 5.1.2e 55123 b‘lle

Sent: Sun 3/7/2021 9:00:17 PM

Subject: RE: Draft report HSC audio meeting 2/3/21 for comments
Received: Sun 3/7/2021 9:00:18 PM

Dear HSC secretariat,

Thank you for providing the draft report. We would like to make a small adjustment on page 3 (agenda point 3 - certificate for
persons recovered from COVID-19). The Netherlands did not advocate for a conservative approach in general, this was related to
the proposed timeframe.

The timeframe we currently use for a positive test result is; minimum of 2 weeks old and maximum of 8 weeks old. We currently
only use such a policy for people who test positive for COVID-19 for a prolonged period of time after infection (and who are
therefore not able to comply to the negative test certificate required for incoming travellers).

Kind regards,
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Ministry of Health, Welfare and Sport
Directorate of Public Health
Parnassusplein 5 | 2511 VX The Hague
| 2500 EJ The Hague
s

Van: @ec.eu ropa.eu @ec.europa.eu>

Verzonden: vrijdag 5 maart 2021 16:51
Aan: @ec.europa.eu
Onderwerp: Draft report HSC audio meeting 2/3/21 for comments

Dear Members of the Health Security Committee,
Dear colleagues,

Attached you will find the draft report from the HSC audio meeting held on 2 March, for your revision.
Could you send us your comments by Tuesday 9 March cob please? Thank you.

Kind regards,
HSC Secretariat



